
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF POSSIBLE ATTENDANCE AT 
A MEETING BY 

CALEDONIA VILLAGE BOARD MEMBERS  
and/or 

PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the members of the Caledonia Village 
Board/Personnel Committee may be attending Police and Fire Union Contract Negotiations being held Tuesday, 
September 22nd at 2:30 p.m. and Thursday, September 24th at 1:00 p.m., at Village Hall, 5043 Chester Lane. 
 
 
Dated September 11, 2020. 
 
       Karie Pope 
       Village Clerk 
 

 


